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Bell, Danielle

From: Pulaski, Damon <damon.pulaski@myfwc.com>
Sent: Saturday, July 15, 2017 11:38 AM

To: Bell, Danielle

Subject: Instrument Repair

Good Morning, Danielle!

I am not sure if | advised you or not, but | have been selected as our Agency Inspector for the Southwest

Region. Anyway, Schefano was attempting to set-up our instrument that was operational, when he pushed the female
end of the printer connection into the instrument. We are unable to connect the male end into the instrument now,
which has rendered it inoperational for an inspection prior to being repaired. Will you please advise?

Thank you much!

Damon



